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Ocean Adventure! 


November 20, 2013
Greetings to Fourth Grade Families!

This Spring the fourth grade classes will again go on an exciting educational science and social studies tour of the San Juan Island!
BACKGROUND:
For those of you who aren't familiar with the opportunity, this program offers school groups the chance to view Orca Whales, Bald Eagles, Harbor Seals, Dall’s Porpoise, Minke Whales and other wildlife as they take a water tour around the San Juan Islands.  An experienced and educated crew will be on board to inform us about this wildlife and the rich history of the San Juan Island region.  It’s truly a memorable and educational experience!

FEES:
Each child has a spot reserved that will cost $ 27.50.   Adults who want to come will be chosen on a first come first served basis at a charge of $55 per adult.  Chaperones please remember that when you attend this trip you will be responsible for a small group of children for the entire day---they will need to stay with you at all times.  

If your family would like to sponsor another student by offering a scholarship, either partial or full, please contact your child’s teacher.  This additional money is a key component to ensuring that all of our children get to experience this opportunity - thanks.  

PAYMENT DUE: 
Presently your child’s class has a boat reservation on Thursday, May 29, 2014.  In order to secure this reservation, the tour requires a deposit.  Therefore, your payment needs to be in no later than Monday December 16th.  If your family has any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact your child’s teacher.   Please make checks out to Blaine Elementary Boosters.  

We will contact chaperones that are able to join us as soon as we get all the slips and money returned.  

We look forward to a great trip!

Sincerely,

The Fourth Grade Teachers
